
 

 

GRAFF RACING CONFIRMS 2023 
MICHELIN LE MANS CUP ENTRIES 

 

 

 

Following a 2022 season marked by a victory in Spa-Francorchamps, Graff Racing is pleased to 

confirm the renewal of its commitment in Michelin Le Mans Cup for 2023. 

The team based in Morangis (France), near Paris, will tackle the 2023 campaign in LMP3 with 2 

Ligier JSP320. The drivers for each car will be announced in due time. 

Support series of European Le Mans Series, Michelin Le Mans Cup is a key step in the endurance 

pathway. It allows young Silver drivers to start racing on the international scale, while Bronze 

drivers who take part into qualifying. 



 

 

Pascal Rauturier, Team Manager: “We are happy to enter Michelin Le Mans Cup once again. We will 

have two high-level line-ups which will allow us to fight for victories as we did in Spa-Francorchamps 

last year.” 

Michelin Le Mans Cup will start in Barcelona in April and will consist of 5 rounds of 2-hour races, 

as well as Road to Le Mans, prelude to the 24 Hours of le Mans, with 2 races of 50 minutes. 

 


